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Member Appointments – Capital Projects & Procurement 
Working Group and Budget Working Group 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 27, 2019 adopted the following: 

1. That Commissioners Minnan-Wong, Karygiannis and Lalonde be appointed to the 
Capital Projects & Procurement Working Group; and  

2. That Commissioner Shelley Carroll be appointed as a regular member of the Budget 
Working Group. 


